Rhianne McMullen-Legdin

From: Dianne Laurie <diannelaurie@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 21 October 2020 2:00 PM
To: Rhianne McMullen-Legdin

Subject: Infratructure Costs DA/50/2019

Hi Rhianne,

Good to talk this afternoon.

Further to our appeal for a significant reduction of our Infrastructure Costs with regard to DA/50/209, we wish to apply
for a NIL charge.

Thanking you,
Di and Doug Laurie



